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CATHAL BRUGHA BULLETIN
Welcome to the first edition of the Cathal Brugha Bulletin. We will be updating you shortly after the monthly committee meetings on news, events and decisions. In future editions we will also be profiling players & coaches and taking a look back at the history of the club. If you have an idea for an item please email info@cathalbrughawaterpolo.com
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	 (
SUMMER BREAK FOR 
FUNDAMENTALS SESSION
This Friday 15 June is the last Fundamentals Session of the year. Well done to everyone who has progressed through the programme this year.
A massive thanks to Deirdre, Peter, Chris and their team of junior volunteers who have been helping out this season. We will resume in 
September
, dates will be on our website asap.
) (
CYCLAT
HON SUCCESS
Huge thanks to everyone who supported our fundraising efforts last weekend in the Kennedy Centre. 
Cyclists, bucket shakers and super hero characters turned out in force – too many people to thank individ
ually but you know who you are and y
ou are all super 
heroes! Funds raised will be in
valuable for the club
 as we face rising pool costs
.
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Training schedule
s
We get lots of queries on training times – all of our training schedules are available
 on the
 website
 at
:
 
http://cathalbrughawaterpolo.com/training-fixtures/
 
Club gear
Our latest club gear has been a great hit with 
members.
 To order
 gear
, please visit: 
http://www.clubsportni.com/cathal-brugha-water-polo-277-c.asp
 
 
)
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Dates for your diary
To keep updated with club news, join the Cathal Brugha News Whatsapp group by messaging 07912 862220
Saturday 
16 June
  
 
   
Junior Fun Day at Bryson Lagansports 
Sunday 
23 September
 
Abseil at Europa Hotel, 
times tbc depending on 
league 
match schedule
Friday 
28 September
 
 
 
Club dinner at Beechlawn Hotel, 8pm
, 
more info asap
 
)
	 (
Payments
Just a reminder that senior members 
MUST
 continue their standi
ng order over the summer as your
 fees are spread over 12 payments
!
We now have a Paypal account for receiving ad hoc payments
. If you are using this 
you MUST select Friends & Family
, otherwise we are charged a fee! 
You can send payments 
by visiting the Paypal website / App and using our
 email address: info@cathalbrughawaterpolo.com
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